MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

NUU TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL COLLEGE %

P.O. Box 376 — 90400, Mwingi Tel: 0758001730
Email: nuutvckitui@gmail.com, Website: www.nuutve.ac.ke

NEWS LETTER

Dear Parent/Guardian,
Greetings from Nuu Technical and Vocational College fraternity.

By the grace of the Almighty God, we have come to the end of the term successfully. We take
this opportunity to thank you, most sincerely for your commitment, determination and focus

which made our diverse programs possible.

KEY HIGHLIGHTS.

1. Drama Festival 2025
We are delighted to inform you that our trainees successfully participated in Regional

Drama Festival held between 14" and 16" March 2025. The college emerged the best
institution overall and it will present five items at National Drama and Film Competitions
namely; Play, Choral Verse, Creative Cultural Dance, and Solo Verse, which will be held

between 7" and 14" April 2025 in Nakuru.

2. January 2025 Mass Enrolment
The exercise was done successfully. The college was able to enroll a total of 320 trainees

who will be trained in different skills. The marketing drive is ongoing and more trainees will
enroll in May 2025. It is important to note that TVET institutions are key in hands-on skills
which will assist the trainees to either get employéd/be self-employed in their counties,

outside the county or even abroad.

3. Season I KATTI - Athletics and Indoor games
The Institution is preparing trainees who will participate in the KATTI season I games -

Athletics and Indoor games in May 2025.

4. Assessments
The administration has noted that a number of trainees do not take assessments seriously

even after being advised. In line with the college Academic Policy, any trainee who misses
assessment without a written explanation, leading to interference with Portfolio of Evidence,
is required to sit for supplementary assessment and be charged Kshs. 500 per paper. This
will discourage laziness as well as encourage timely completion of courses.

Lastly, after a successful session of end term CDACC Assessment, the trainees will be
turning for classes/training from 5" May 2025.



5. Institution Fees Payment.
The College administration sincerely thanks the guardians/parents who paid the household

component of the TVET funding model on time. Those with balances are therefore
advised to clear before resumption of classes on 5™ May 2025.

It is important to note, college fee for all TVET institutions is Kshs. 67,189 per year
(exclusive of exam, registration, attachment and examination material fee). The number of
years vary with the level of study. Trainees are encouraged to apply for HELB and
Government Scholarships to reduce the burden of fee payment. Any trainee who has not
applied for HELB or SCHOLARSHIP falls in the category of self-sponsored student and

the parent/guardian should pay the whole amount.

All fee is payable through the college bank account;
NUU TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL COLLEGE
A/C NO. 1254590196

KENYA COMMERCIAL BANK

MWINGI BRANCH

NOTE: No cash payment

We take this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones happy Easter holiday and
God’s blessings.

Regards
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